
From: Antonette Fabrizi on behalf of Town Council
To: Town Council & Mayor
Cc: Wayne Bergman; Kelly Churney; Laura Groves van Onna
Subject: Fw: 110 Seagate Road
Date: Monday, August 31, 2020 11:12:05 AM

From: KATHLEEN AMLING <dewkaty@me.com>
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 10:54 AM
To: Town Council; arcom@townofpalmbeach.com
Cc: Joanne Paladino; Jeff Amling; work; Araskog Julie; Betsy Shiverick
Subject: Fwd: 110 Seagate Road
 
******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******
Dear Town Council and ARCOM,
It’s come to my attention that my email below never made it to ARCOM.  Because of this,
there are two issues I ask you to address.  One, this project passed with numerous neighbors
objecting.  My neighbors objected because the Adobe architecture is too dissimilar to the rest
of the neighborhood.  Given that this house sits close to the gateway of the street, wouldn’t it
be the civilized thing to do to keep with code and keep a harmonious neighborhood?
 Shouldn’t code matter?  I understand the new plans allow for more landscaping.  ARCOM
should be solely fixated on architecture, not ever changing landscaping.  Good landscaping
does not cure inappropriate architecture!  The current plans do not follow our town’s code!
 Second, why did my email never make it to ARCOM?  Why did my neighbors’ letters not make
it either?  Are there systematic processes that need to be addressed?  Our neighborhood is far
too important to let mistakes like this happen.  
Your very frustrated neighbor,
Katy Dew Amling
161 Seagate Road

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kelly Churney <KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Date: July 28, 2020 at 6:22:03 AM MDT
To: KATHLEEN AMLING <dewkaty@me.com>
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Subject: RE:  110 Seagate Road

﻿Thank you Ms. Amling,

I have passed your email to the ARCOM members.

Have a good day,

Kelly Churney
Administrative Specialist

Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building
360 S. County Rd.
Palm Beach, FL 33480
561-227-6408
561-835-4621 (fax)
www.townofpalmbeach.com

-----Original Message-----
From: KATHLEEN AMLING <dewkaty@me.com>
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 6:00 PM
To: Kelly Churney <KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: 110 Seagate Road

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town
of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should not be accessed unless
expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for
information or changes to Town records should be verified for
authenticity.******

Dear members of ARCOM,
I’m writing to express our dissatisfaction with the proposed plans for
110 Seagate Road.  The pueblo style architecture could not be more
dissimilar to the rest to the neighborhood. There have been many
lovely additions to our street over the last few years that add to the
harmonious nature of the neighborhood. We urge you to reject the
current plans and encourage the future plans to be in good taste and
design for our lovely street.



Sincerely,
Katy Dew Amling
161 Seagate Road
Palm Beach, FL 33480

Sent from my iPad
Please be advised that under Florida law, e-mails and e-mail
addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address
released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact the Town of Palm
Beach by phone at (561) 838-5400, or in writing: 360 S. County RD,
Palm Beach, FL 33480.


